
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: alice andrews (alice209ok@yahoo.com)
Subject: C & H Hog Farms, Inc. Modification Request
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 2:48:00 PM
Attachments: ARG590001_Notice of Public Hearing_20150826.pdf

Alice Andrews
Alice209ok@yahoo.com
 
RE:     C & H Hog Farms, Inc. Modification Request
          AFIN:  51-00164; Permit Tracking No. ARG590001
 
Dear Ms. Andrews,
 
On August 5, 2015, the Department received an email from you commenting on the
above referenced permit modification.  This letter is to inform you that a public
meeting and hearing will be held on September 29, 2015, beginning at 6:00 p.m.
Central Time at the Jasper School District Cafetorium, 600 School Street, in Jasper,
AR in Newton County, to accept comments on the requested modification.  A copy of
the public notice for the public hearing is attached.  For additional information
regarding procedures, public hearings, and rights of the public, the Department
encourages you to review APC&EC Regulation 8.  This regulation is available on the
ADEQ website at www.adeq.state.ar.us/regs.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If there are any questions concerning this
submittal, please contact me at (501) 682-0629 or by email at
bailey@adeq.state.ar.us.
 
Sincerely,
 
John Bailey, P.E.
Permits Branch Manager
Water Division
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